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Contract Signing – COM Technical and Vocational  Center 
 
A Contract to construct the COM Technical and Vocational Center was signed on August 6th, 
2021 in the Office of the Secretary of DTC&I. The contract was signed by the Vice President of 
ABCOR, Mr. Richie Adams on behalf of the Contractor, ABCOR Engineering and Construction, 
Inc. The contract signing ceremony was attended by the Acting Secretary of DTC&I, Dickson 
Wichep, the PMU team, comprising Robert Goodwin, PMU Program Manager, Shankarah Lessey, 
PMU Contracts Speciailsi and Eileem Mackenzie, Administrative Officer.  Francisco Mendiola, 
Director of Maintenance of the COM also attended.  This $5.3M dollar project is funded by the 
United States Government through the U.S. Department of Interior, Office of Insular Affairs.  A 
Notice to Proceed has been issued to start implementation on September 1, 2021.  The project is 
scheduled to complete by September 2024. 
 

 


